
 

 
Friday Bulletin 14th October 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
Harvest Festival Collection. 
It was lovely to see so many members of the community joining us for Harvest Festival this year.  
Please do remember that we’re always very happy for people to join our congregation when we’re in 

church.  We are delighted to announce that the Harvest Collection raised £168.00 for the Bishop’s 

Harvest Appeal for women farmers in Namibia and elsewhere.  Thank you for your generous support. 
 
A Message from Friends 

We held our AGM in the school on Tuesday 11th October.  Thank you to all who attended.  We are in 
a good position regarding the committee and have a healthy balance.  Please find attached with this 
bulletin, the minutes of the meeting, Chairperson's Report and the Treasurer's report. 
I would like to personally thank all the committee members for their hard work over the last year.  I 
would also like to welcome Rachael Seymour as a new committee member. 
Finally, I would like to thank all staff, governors, parents and members of the community for their 
continued support. 
Vanessa. 

   
Class 2 Geography Field Trip 
On Wednesday 19th Oct, Class 2 are going on a geography fieldwork trip along the River Lyvennet led 
by Mrs Corrie and a Rebecca Swift, a Yorkshire Dales National Parks educator. 
The children will need: 

 A small rucksack 

 School or home packed lunch – if you normally have a school dinner, Freda will provide a 
packed lunch for the trip.  If you would prefer to bring a packed lunch from home, please let 
Pauline know. 

 Water bottle 

 Full set of waterproofs – if you don’t have these, please tell Mrs Corrie as she may be able to 
get some from NYNP. 

 Walking shoes 

 Wellies to carry in a bag with spare socks 
 

Pop in an Play 

We will be having a “Pop in and Play” morning on Monday 17th October. All Children currently 
not in school or pre-school, from birth up to 5 years are welcome to join us from 9.30am until 
10.30am for lots of fun and games.  Please phone the office to let us know if you’d like to 
come. Parents must accompany children who attend. We’d be grateful if you could help pass 
on the message to anyone who you think might also like to know.  
 
After School Club Wednesday 

There will be no Razzamatazz after school club on Wednesday this week.  If you require 
child care that afternoon between 3.30pm and 5pm, please inform the school. 
 
 



 

  

 

                             

Bikeability 
A reminder that Class 2 will be taking part in Bikeability the week we return after half term. All 
year groups will be involved on Monday 31st. Bikes and helmets essential!  
We’d like to appeal for a volunteer cyclist from the community to assist the bikeability 
professional during the following sessions:  
Monday 31st October - 1pm – 3pm 
Wednesday 2nd November 10am – 12pm & 1pm – 3pm 
Thursday 3rd November -10am – 12pm & 1pm – 3pm 
Friday 4th November – 10am – 12pm. 
If you know of anybody available to help out, please let the office know.  

 
Christmas Boxes 
The children enjoyed seeing the contents of Ruby’s Christmas box in assembly yesterday.  
We also looked at pictures of children in Romania who opened their boxes last Christmas.  
We hope as many of you as possible will be able to send in your own Christmas boxes of 
hope.  I’ll be taking them to the distribution centre on 1st November.  Thank you. 
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher



 

 
  

 

                             

Summary of dates for your diary: 

           
         Monday 17th October   Pop in and Play 

Monday 17th October   Karen Dakin Bonfire Night Safety Class 2 
Wednesday 19th October  Class 2 Rivers Trip 
Monday 31st October   Bike Ability Week Class 2 
Tuesday 8th November   Tempest Photos 
Friday 11th November   Remembrance Service in Church 
Wednesday 16th November  Parents Evening 
Friday 2nd December   Christmas Fayre 
Wednesday 14th December  School Play 
Thursday 15th December  Pantomime “Aladdin” Sands Centre   
Friday 16th December   Community Lunch         

 
                       
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 17th October 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  Autumn Craft    Thursday - Art  
  

Tuesday – Acrobatics    Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday                                                                                                       
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


